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Back Pressure Valves IndustriMigas 1
Oil and Gas Blog
July 12th, 2018 - Back pressure
valves are installed in the tubing
hanger to hold pressure from below
during the following operations ?
Test the Christmas tree 2 way check'
'Wellhead Equipment Vetco Gray HC 2
MS 700 Salvex
July 9th, 2018 - Auction for
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Wellhead Equipment Vetco Gray HC 2
MS 700'
'GE Official Site
July 12th, 2018 - Explore GE
imagination at work Learn how GE
innovation builds powers moves amp
cures the world We re changing the
world one idea at a time'
'Vetco Clinics Official Site
July 13th, 2018 - Affordable pet
vaccination clinics located at your
neighborhood Petco store'
'AX CX and VX Gaskets Petroleum
production engineering
July 14th, 2018 - Other specialty
gaskets are also used in bolted
quick connect alternatives to API
ring joints like the VG seal used in
Vetco s a speciality Vetco
Gray''US20120037374A1 Plug removal
and setting system Google
June 23rd, 2018 - A method for
removing a plug from and setting a
plug into a subsea installation is
provided The method for removing the
plug includes the steps of deploying
an intervention package having at
least one valve pipe rams and a
lubricator into a subsea environment
and latching the intervention
package to the subsea installation'
'Subramaniam SUBRA Palaniswamy
LinkedIn
July 9th, 2018 - View Subramaniam
SUBRA Palaniswamy?s profile Vetco
gray Location Connector MS700 Well
head Guide frames Casing head choke
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kill Crown plugs'
'Tubing Heads FMC Technologies
July 13th, 2018 - FMC?s tubing heads
eliminate the ?wedge locking? of the
bowl protector BOP test plugs and
tubing hangers As additional
advantages valve removal'
'Vetco Electronics Store near
Seattle Maker Electronics
July 13th, 2018 - Philmore 48 521
Cigarette Lighter Plug 2 Binding
Post Adapter Test equipment Etc and
start saving on dependable
electronics when you shop at Vetco'
'Subsea Wellhead System Casing
Borehole Electrical
July 11th, 2018 - Subsea Wellhead
System Download as ABB Vetco Gray
ABB System The SG 5XP is a 4 casing
hanger system and 4 hanger test plug
SG 5XP Wellhead Housing and'

'LASCO 13 1820 Economy Rubber Test
Plug with Easy Grip Wing
January 9th, 2014 - Product
Description LASCO 13 1820 Economy
Rubber Test Plug With Easy Grip Wing
Nut 2 Inch ID Rubber test plug for 2
Inch pipe Wing nut for easy
installation''Job Listings Vetco
Clinics Jobs
July 9th, 2018 - Current Job
Listings 406 Total Job s Below is a
list of the current openings with
our company Click on the job title
to learn more about the opening'
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'Subsea wellhead systems PetroWiki
July 9th, 2018 - Running and test
tools With subsea wellhead systems
conductor and intermediate casing
strings can be reconfigured to
strengthen and stiffen the upper
section''Casing Heads FMC
Technologies
July 12th, 2018 - The straight bowl
design prevents the wedge locking of
bowl protectors casing hangers and
test plugs Like all FMC casing
heads''CAN in Automation Sensors and
meters compliant to CiA 443
June 27th, 2018 - Sensors and meters
compliant to CiA 443 vibration
monitor during the second SIIS level
2 plug Control division and the
acquired Vetco Gray'
'Categories Banana Plugs and Jacks
Vetco Electronics
June 14th, 2018 - Vetco Electronics
12718 Northup Way Test Equipment
Tools Banana Plugs and Jacks Banana
Plugs and Jacks'
'Infinity Valve New amp Re
Conditioned Valves
July 10th, 2018 - Infinity Valve amp
Supply has the knowledge and
expertise to handle your valve
repair and maintenance needs in a
safe cost effective and professional
manner'

'Categories Banana Plugs and Jacks
Vetco Electronics
June 14th, 2018 - Vetco Electronics
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12718 Northup Way Test Equipment
Tools Banana Plugs and Jacks Banana
Plugs and Jacks''Plumbing Test and
Pipe Plugs Grainger Industrial
Supply
July 14th, 2018 - Use a pipe plug or
test plug from Grainger to help seal
pipe ends and gauge Shop Grainger
today for the pipe and test plugs
you need to help repair and'

'BOP isolation test tool ABB Vetco
Gray Inc
June 13th, 2018 - A test tool having
a body ABB Vetco Gray Inc Houston TX
leaving the body in the wellhead as
a plug'

'Catalog 2013 Universal Wellhead
July 8th, 2018 - Tubing Head
Adapters ? Both load shoulders and
bowls accommodate BOP test plugs ?
Provides two outlets on both the
upper and lower spools for'

'Catalog 2013 Universal Wellhead
July 8th, 2018 - Tubing Head
Adapters ? Both load shoulders and
bowls accommodate BOP test plugs ?
Provides two outlets on both the
upper and lower spools for'
'Clint Mickey Product Line Manager
Repeat Precision
June 15th, 2018 - ABB Vetco Gray
Education The University of Texas at
Austin Product Line Manager for
PurpleSeal frac plugs Engineering
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Manager Western US Team Oil Tools'
'Tubing Heads FMC Technologies
July 13th, 2018 - FMC?s tubing heads
eliminate the ?wedge locking? of the
bowl protector BOP test plugs and
tubing hangers As additional
advantages valve removal'
'Vetco Gray pte ltd 2 Benoi Road CO
REGISTRATION NO
July 8th, 2018 - Company
informations Vetco Gray Pte Ltd
Presentation Manufacturing Oil and
gas prospecting and test drilling
machinery and equipment SB Darron
Pte Ltd'

'General Electric timeline Wikipedia
July 9th, 2018 - General Electric
timeline GE Armament Division test
fires the M61 Vulcan rotary cannon
GE Oil amp Gas acquires Vetco Gray
for US 1 9 billion'
'Arboles de navidad SlideShare
July 11th, 2018 - trabajo sobre
arboles de navidad FMC Serie TC
Wellhead Multibowl de ABB Vetco Gray
OCT herramienta de extracción Test
Plug and'

'Casing Heads FMC Technologies
July 12th, 2018 - The straight bowl
design prevents the wedge locking of
bowl protectors casing hangers and
test plugs Like all FMC casing
heads'

'GE Oil amp Gas Drilling amp
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Production
July 10th, 2018 - GE Oil amp Gas
Drilling amp Production The MS 800
18? and 16? casing hanger running
tools set and test the seal via the
drill pipe This reduces valuable rig
time''Ge vetco Leads Ge vetco email
lists
July 13th, 2018 - Knowlledges to set
Back Pressure Valves and VR Plugs 47
Rory Assembly amp Test Senior
Engineer Consultant GE Vetco Gray
now GE Aberdeen'
'Welcome to Vetco Global LLC
June 24th, 2018 - Let VETCO GLOBAL
LLC to be your source of equipment
parts and accessories Industial
Equipment Heavy Machinery Power
Plants Motors Cranes Compressors
Pumps'
'GE Oil amp Gas Drilling amp
Production
July 10th, 2018 - GE Oil amp Gas
Drilling amp Production The MS 800
18? and 16? casing hanger running
tools set and test the seal via the
drill pipe This reduces valuable rig
time'
'BOP Test Pump canscodubai com
July 14th, 2018 - Working Pressure
Description 0 to 30 000 psi Mobile
BOP Test Pump with HP hoses and
fittings pressure tranducers and
chart recorders'

'Vetco Gray Controls Parts Scribd
July 15th, 2018 - or item no D 12
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Plug 3470 Vetco Gray Controls Pte
Ltd Loyang Offshore Supply Base Box
No 105 A Balboa Drive Broussard Tan
vetco com Vetco Gray Controls Ltd'

'Job Listings Vetco Clinics Jobs
July 9th, 2018 - Current Job
Listings 406 Total Job s Below is a
list of the current openings with
our company Click on the job title
to learn more about the
opening''Surface Wellhead amp Tree
Technology Update DMLiefer
July 8th, 2018 - test of seal
integrity immediately after
applications and ?plug? design
valves for Vetco Gray made 10 of the
12'
'Vetco Wikipedia
July 10th, 2018 - Vetco was
established in July 2004 and
operated through its subsidiaries
Vetco Gray and Vetco Aibel AS Test
Separator Delivered 2005 heavy oil
See also'

'Vetco Gray pte ltd 2 Benoi Road CO
REGISTRATION NO
July 8th, 2018 - Company
informations Vetco Gray Pte Ltd
Presentation Manufacturing Oil and
gas prospecting and test drilling
machinery and equipment SB Darron
Pte Ltd'

'Thru Bolt Clamps CIW amp Vetco Gray
Cansco Dubai
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June 18th, 2018 - Servicing the
International Oil and Gas Industry
for over two decades Cansco has
shaped and grown its product and
service offerings to meet our
Customer s need for safe reliable
and trusted well per''US6516876B1
Running tool for soft landing a
tubing
July 9th, 2018 - Vetco Gray Inc
Original and in particular to an
improved running tool for soft
landing a tubing hanger Running tool
for soft landing a tubing hanger in
a'

'Subsea Wellhead System Casing
Borehole Electrical
July 11th, 2018 - Subsea Wellhead
System Download as ABB Vetco Gray
ABB System The SG 5XP is a 4 casing
hanger system and 4 hanger test plug
SG 5XP Wellhead Housing and''Vetco
Electronics 11 Photos amp 32 Reviews
Electronics
July 7th, 2018 - 32 reviews of Vetco
Electronics How in the world do you
you should see a gray Ordered online
from Vetco and got a really nice
heavy duty plug in no'

'Vetco Gray Employee Benefits and
Perks Glassdoor co in
July 5th, 2018 - Vetco Gray benefits
and perks including insurance
benefits retirement benefits and
vacation policy Reported anonymously
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by Vetco Gray employees'

'BOP Test Pump canscodubai com
July 14th, 2018 - Working Pressure
Description 0 to 30 000 psi Mobile
BOP Test Pump with HP hoses and
fittings pressure tranducers and
chart recorders'
'TECHNOLOGY Wellhead and tree
standards updated ogj com
July 11th, 2018 - Anton J Dach Jr
Timothy Haeberle ABB Vetco Gray
Houston This well completion
includes ABB Vetco Gray valves
manufactured according to the latest
API specifications'

'TECHNOLOGY Wellhead and tree
standards updated ogj com
July 11th, 2018 - Anton J Dach Jr
Timothy Haeberle ABB Vetco Gray
Houston This well completion
includes ABB Vetco Gray valves
manufactured according to the latest
API specifications'

'Subramaniam SUBRA Palaniswamy
LinkedIn
July 9th, 2018 - View Subramaniam
SUBRA Palaniswamy?s profile Vetco
gray Location Connector MS700 Well
head Guide frames Casing head choke
kill Crown plugs'
'Vítor Gomes Barbosa Subsea Wellhead
Engineer Field
July 7th, 2018 - Responsible for
maintenance preparing and installing
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subsea equipment of the wellhead
system Dril Quip and Vetco Gray BOP
Test Tools Test Plug Universal'

'Welcome to Vetco Global LLC
June 24th, 2018 - Let VETCO GLOBAL
LLC to be your source of equipment
parts and accessories Industial
Equipment Heavy Machinery Power
Plants Motors Cranes Compressors
Pumps'

'Infinity Valve New amp Re
Conditioned Valves
July 10th, 2018 - Infinity Valve amp
Supply has the knowledge and
expertise to handle your valve
repair and maintenance needs in a
safe cost effective and professional
manner'

'ABB Vetco Gray s VGPLUS TM services
spearhead expanded
April 2nd, 2003 - ABB Vetco Gray s
VGPLUS TM services spearhead
expanded global aftermarket
capability ABB Vetco Gray Product
Manager a Well Intervention and Test
System''ADDAX PETROLEUM DEVELOPMENT
NIGERIA LIMITED ETENDERS
July 5th, 2018 - download tender as
pdf addax petroleum development
nigeria limited rc no 333615 tender
opportunity tb 3294 ? provision of
wellhead maintenance services in oml
123 amp oml 124 nipex no 1000001882
1'
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'Connector Wellhead 18 3 4 15K H4
SHD Vetco Used
July 13th, 2018 - Connector Wellhead
18 3 4 15K H4 SHD Vetco Vetco Gray H
4 Style Super HD 1 each Test
Stump''Ge vetco Leads Ge vetco email
lists
July 13th, 2018 - Knowlledges to set
Back Pressure Valves and VR Plugs 47
Rory Assembly amp Test Senior
Engineer Consultant GE Vetco Gray
now GE Aberdeen'
'Submit 1 Copy To Appropriate
District gt te of New Mexico
June 10th, 2018 - Submit 1 Copy To
Appropriate District gt ate of New
Mexico Test plug Test pipe rams 250
wait on top and wait on GE Vetco
gray Hanger seats'
'Free Download Here pdfsdocuments2
com
July 9th, 2018 - Vetco Gray Test
Plug pdf Free Download Here FC
wellhead systems http site ge energy
com businesses ge oilandgas en
literature en downloads fc wellhead
pdf'

'Subsea Forum Young Engineers Day
Paris 13th June 2007
July 6th, 2018 - Subsea Forum Young
Engineers Day Paris 13th June 2007
Paul Betteridge Crown Plugs Tubing
Hanger Treehead Tree Connector
Wellhead Tree Cap Master Valve
Block'
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'ABB Vetco Gray expands global
support services for oil and
July 9th, 2018 - VGPLUSTM marks an
expansion of the global aftermarket
services that ABB Vetco Gray
provides to complement its design
and manufacture of oil and gas
drilling and production equipment
VGPLUSTM is a one stop service
package that includes field service
repair rental and spare parts from
delivery to'
'Import Data and Price of vetco
under HS Code 84314390 Zauba
July 9th, 2018 - View detailed
Import data price monthly trends
major importing countries major
ports of vetco under HS Code
84314390''Surface Wellhead amp Tree
Technology Update DMLiefer
July 8th, 2018 - test of seal
integrity immediately after
applications and ?plug? design
valves for Vetco Gray made 10 of the
12'

'Completion Equipment Packers
Assemblies Salvex
July 11th, 2018 - This lot of
Completion Equipment Packers
Assemblies Vetco Gray Pte Ltd 290
Test Plug 5 1 2 17 JFE Bear'
'Raspberry Pi Vetco Electronics
Store near Seattle
July 14th, 2018 - Check out Vetco In
Bellevue for Raspberry PI This
credit card sized computer is a
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highly capable board that you can
plug 3 Raspberry Pi B Project Box
Gray'
'GE Official Site
July 12th, 2018 - Explore GE
imagination at work Learn how GE
innovation builds powers moves amp
cures the world We re changing the
world one idea at a time'

'Frequently Asked Questions VETCO
July 14th, 2018 - Provides answers
to Frequently Asked Questions about
the health A heartworm test and a
negative test result is required
before Does Vetco provide spay and'
'ABB completes two million cycles
test on subsea choke actuator
January 10th, 2002 - ABB completes
two million cycles test on subsea
choke actuator Brighouse England 11
January 2002 ABB has ABB Vetco Gray
and ABB Control Valves'
'TIW safety valve Xi?an Chancemate
Petroleum Mechanical
July 3rd, 2018 - Xi?an Chancemate
with API 6A Plug valve amp Check
Valve and yet have great strength
Standard test pressure is 10 000PSI'
'Used Ge Vetco for sale General
electric equipment amp more
June 3rd, 2018 - Search for used ge
vetco Find General electric for sale
on Machinio'

'Introduction to Subsea Production
System Forsiden
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July 10th, 2018 - Wire line plugs
PMV PWV Swab Valve for pressure test
and downhole lines Check Valves typ
½ 1? Kent Introll Vetco gray'
'Paulo Candido XMT amp WELLHEAD
ASSEMBLY AND TEST ENGINEER
June 19th, 2018 - View Paulo
Candido?s profile on LinkedIn GE
Vetco Gray XMT amp WELLHEAD ASSEMBLY
AND TEST ENGINEER at Akersolutions
Angola'

'Vítor Gomes Barbosa Subsea Wellhead
Engineer Field
July 4th, 2018 - ? International
experience working in Luanda Angola
and training in Houston and Dubai ?
7 years working offshore and onshore
6 years working for international
companies Dril Quip and General
Eletric Vetco Gray installing subsea
equipment Last 3 years dedicated to
work for IOC´s as Shell C'
'BOP Test Stump Cansco Dubai
July 2nd, 2018 - Thru Bolt Clamps
CIW amp Vetco Gray Chicksan Treating
Iron Test Blind Flanges BOP Test
Stump BOP Test Pump Bolt Torque
Unit'

'Subsea Forum Young Engineers Day
Paris 13th June 2007
July 6th, 2018 - Subsea Forum Young
Engineers Day Paris 13th June 2007
Paul Betteridge Crown Plugs Tubing
Hanger Treehead Tree Connector
Wellhead Tree Cap Master Valve
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Block'

'Introduction to Subsea Production
System Forsiden
July 10th, 2018 - Wire line plugs
PMV PWV Swab Valve for pressure test
and downhole lines Check Valves typ
½ 1? Kent Introll Vetco gray'

'PLUG INSTALLATION SYSTEM AND METHOD
VETCO GRAY U K LIMITED
June 13th, 2018 - A system for
maneuvering a plug in and out of a
tubing hanger mounts to a subsea
wellhead assembly The system
includes a tractor and an end
effector that are sheltered in a
housing'
'BOP PRESSURE TESTING PROCEDURE
Contract Drilling
July 13th, 2018 - BOP PRESSURE
TESTING PROCEDURE 1 The proper size
and type of test plug to fit the
casing head BOP Gray valves'

'Composite production riser system
in fatigue testing
June 24th, 2018 - A research team at
ABB Vetco Gray s facility in Houston
is fatigue testing a full scale
prototype of composite riser systems
as part of a Plug type test tool'
'Annulus check valve with tubing
plug back up ABB Vetco
June 22nd, 2018 - Annulus check
valve with tubing plug back up ABB
Vetco Gray Inc The check valve
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system allows an operator to run and
test tubing with a monobore''Free
Download Here pdfsdocuments2 com
July 9th, 2018 - Vetco Gray Test
Plug pdf Free Download Here FC
wellhead systems http site ge energy
com businesses ge oilandgas en
literature en downloads fc wellhead
pdf''Import Data and Price of vetco
under HS Code 84314390 Zauba
July 9th, 2018 - View detailed
Import data price monthly trends
major importing countries major
ports of vetco under HS Code
84314390'
'Plumbing Test and Pipe Plugs
Grainger Industrial Supply
July 14th, 2018 - Use a pipe plug or
test plug from Grainger to help seal
pipe ends and gauge Shop Grainger
today for the pipe and test plugs
you need to help repair and''Vetco
Gray LLC Company Profile Key
Contacts Financials
July 7th, 2018 - Find company
research competitor information
contact details amp financial data
for Vetco Gray LLC Get the latest
business insights from D amp B
Hoovers'
'US7743832B2 Method of running a
tubing hanger and
June 26th, 2018 - During the
completion of a subsea horizontal
tree a tubing hanger and internal
tree cap are run together with the
same running tool and running string
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The running tool has a linking
assembly that connects the tree cap
to the tubing hanger during running
retrieval or workover so that the
tree cap supports the weight of the
tubing hanger and'
'Testing the Grey Plug UKCampsite co
uk Caravan Towcars
July 4th, 2018 - Camping and
Caravanning Forums Campsites reviews
Caravan Towcars and Towing Advice Or
a caravan dealer can probably plug a
test rig into it for''Patents
Assigned to ABB Vetco Gray Inc
Justia Patents
May 9th, 1996 - Patents Assigned to
ABB Vetco Gray Inc such as a test
plug may be inserted to pressure
test the shoulders of the casing
hanger for a casing string that is'
'Vetco H 4 Connectors Mechanical
Engineering Nature
July 5th, 2018 - ABB Vetco Gray ABB
Vetco Gray ABB Oil Gas amp
Petrochemicals Documents Similar To
Vetco H 4 Connectors Skip carousel
carousel previous carousel
next''Product Lines Spare Parts amp
Specialities ? Pressure
July 13th, 2018 - Gate Valve Spare
Parts Cameron Vetco amp WKM Gate
Valves Remanufactured Chokes amp
Spare Parts Cameron FMC Best Test
Plugs Wear Bushings'
'Nurlan Ebdul Field Service Engineer
Subsea wellhead
June 9th, 2018 - View Nurlan Ebdul?s

api.sharedstudios.com                            21 / 27



 
profile on LinkedIn GE oil and gas
Vetco Gray BOP test w Test Plug ITT
RIH and land 36 LPWH 28 Landing Sub
18 3 4 HPWH'
'Product Lines Spare Parts amp
Specialities ? Pressure
July 13th, 2018 - Gate Valve Spare
Parts Cameron Vetco amp WKM Gate
Valves Remanufactured Chokes amp
Spare Parts Cameron FMC Best Test
Plugs Wear Bushings'

'ABB Vetco Gray s VGPLUS TM services
spearhead expanded
April 2nd, 2003 - ABB Vetco Gray s
VGPLUS TM services spearhead
expanded global aftermarket
capability ABB Vetco Gray Product
Manager a Well Intervention and Test
System''Patents Assigned to ABB
Vetco Gray Inc Justia Patents
May 9th, 1996 - Patents Assigned to
ABB Vetco Gray Inc such as a test
plug may be inserted to pressure
test the shoulders of the casing
hanger for a casing string that
is''Vetco Electronics 11 Photos amp
32 Reviews Electronics
July 7th, 2018 - 32 reviews of Vetco
Electronics How in the world do you
you should see a gray Ordered online
from Vetco and got a really nice
heavy duty plug in no'

'Subsea wellhead systems PetroWiki
July 9th, 2018 - Running and test
tools With subsea wellhead systems
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conductor and intermediate casing
strings can be reconfigured to
strengthen and stiffen the upper
section'

'Autobytel YouTube
July 5th, 2018 - Autobytel your
lifetime 2018 Honda Clarity Plug In
Hybrid Touring Test Drive Video
Review Duration 10 minutes 12 528
views Dan Gray Playlist Autobytel'

'First wireline intervention on a
subsea horizontal tree
July 13th, 2018 - The world s first
subsea wireline intervention on a
horizontal subsea tree was completed
late last year on Amoco UK
Exploration s Arkwright Field in the
North Sea when one of the three
subsea wells was converted from an
oil producer to a water
injector''US7743832B2 Method of
running a tubing hanger and
June 26th, 2018 - During the
completion of a subsea horizontal
tree a tubing hanger and internal
tree cap are run together with the
same running tool and running string
The running tool has a linking
assembly that connects the tree cap
to the tubing hanger during running
retrieval or workover so that the
tree cap supports the weight of the
tubing hanger and'

'Annulus check valve with tubing
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plug back up ABB Vetco
June 22nd, 2018 - Annulus check
valve with tubing plug back up ABB
Vetco Gray Inc The check valve
system allows an operator to run and
test tubing with a monobore'
'
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